The Durham Kennel Club met at the Forest Hills Club House At 8 P. M. Sept 10, 1951

The meeting was called to order by the President, Mr.

Horace Fowler and the minutes of the last meeting were read
and approved. The president announced the following chairmen for the various committees, namely:

Mr. Reginald Kepler, Parliamentarian and Obedience Chairman.
Mrs Douglas Hill, Program.

Mrs Claudius Jones, Hospitality

Mrs W. Kenneth Cuyler, Bench Show Chairman

Mrs Hoenig. National Dog Week

Mr. Paul McGhee, Hunting Dog Activities.

The president reported the plans of Mrs Hill, program chairman since she was out of town at this time.

Mr. Kepler gave a detailed report of his findings and plans for the 1st Obedience Sanction to be held at the American Legion Fairground, Sunday Sept. 30, 1951.

Mr McGhee gave an interesting report on hunting dog activities over the state

The treasurer, Mr. E. E. Morris that in August the balance in the bank was \$2,178.28, but after bills were paid the balance on hand Sept. 10 was \$2,131.83. Mrs Morris made a motion that a study be made whereby part or all of our financial reserve be placed in some financial institution that would pay the most interest, so that it would not be lying idle in the bank.

Mr. Fowler said he would name a committee ti study the question.

Mrs Cuyler reported on the meeting of the Carolina Association of Kennel Club meeting in Charlotte. She said that that a decision was made to allow no more clubs to come in on the circuit.

Mr. Fowler stated that in the future the club might plan to build a club house.

Mrs Hoenig won the door prize. The meeting was adjourned at 9;35 P. M.

Respectfully submitted

Mrs H. E. Hoenig

Secretary.